
State of North Carolina 
Department of Environment, Health, and Natural Resources 

512 North Salisbury Street l Raleigh, North Carolina 27604-1148 

James B. Hunt, Jr,, Governor Division of Solid Waste Management 
Telephone 919-733-2801 

Jonathan B. Howes, Secretary 

February 10, 1993 

Return Receint Reauested 

Commander, Atlantic Division 
Naval Facilities Engineering Command 
Code 1822 
Attention: MCB Camp Lejeune, RPM 

Ms. Linda Berry 
Norfolk, Virginia 235 1 l-6287 

Commanding General 
Attention: AC/S, Environmental Management 

Building 1, Marine Corps Base 
Camp Lejeune, North Carolina 28542-5001 

RE: Draft Final RI/FS Work Plan for Operable Unit #l, MCB Camp Lejeune 
Jacksonville, Onslow County, North Carolina 

Dear Ms. Berry: 

The North Carolina Superfund Section has reviewed the referenced document. The 
Superfund Section comments are attached. With the inclusion of these comments we look 
forward to concurring with the Final Document. If you have any questions please contact 
me at (919) 733-2801. 

E. Peter Burger, P.E. 
Environmental Engineer 
NC Superfund Section 

Enclosure 
P.0. Box 27687, Raleigh, North Carolina 27611-7687 Telephone 919-733-%%4 Fax # 919-7334513 

cc: Michelle Glenn, US/@?&& &&dtJ%rmative Action Employer 

George Radford, MCB Camp Lejeune 



Review Comments 
Draft Final RI/FS Project Plans 

Sites 78,21, and 24 
Operable Unit #l 

MCB Camp Lejeune 
Jacksonville, North Carolina 

Prepared By: 
NC Division of Solid Waste Management, Superfund Section 

February 9,1993 

Health and Safety Plan 

The North Carolina Super-fund Section Industrial Hygienist, Mr. David Lilley, 
contacted Ms. Barbara Cummings of Baker Environmental on February 3, 1993. 
They discussed and resolved concerns that Mr. Lilley had. Ms. Cummings informed 
Mr. Lilley that these resolutions will be incorporated into the Final Document. 

Samulina and Analvsis Plan 

Section 5.9.3.1, page 5-23, “Drill Cuttings”. 
The second paragraph of this section should have been omitted in response to our 
comments on the Draft Documents. Please omit this paragraph as it is contradictory 
to the procedure described in the first paragraph. 

Work Plan 

No comments. 


